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particular, to a charge and release
sealing technique for a large-capacity
lithium-ion secondary battery. As the
problem of global warming due to the

environmental destruction and the energy
crisis that has accompanied rapid

development of the modern society is
increasingly severe, the importance of
electrical storage devices having high

energy density and long cycle lifetime is
increasing. Lithium-ion secondary
batteries, which are compact and

lightweight, and have high capacity and
high energy density, are recently

attracting attention as next-generation
energy storage devices, and are expected

to be used in wide fields such as
electric vehicles and large mobile

devices. In recent years, a problem of
dendrite growth in a nonaqueous

electrolyte solution in lithium-ion
secondary batteries has also been
considered in terms of safety. The

dendrite growth of lithium refers to the
crystal growth of lithium from a lithium
compound into metal lithium. In the case
where the dendrite grows, the battery may

easily ignite due to short circuit
between a positive electrode and a

negative electrode. To avoid such a risk,
a countermeasure method is required, in
which a sealing material for sealing the
battery is used and is impregnated with a
nonaqueous electrolyte solution that is

to be poured into the battery. For
example, as an example of a sealing

material for sealing a cell in a cell,
the cell is charged and discharged

through an outlet portion that is sealed
by a separator, and then lithium is
deposited on an inner surface of the

outlet
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